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MTQ inspection crew on Route 207 

 
(Kahnawake – 31, Seskéha/August 2016) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) has been informed by the Ministère de Transports du 
Quebec (MTQ) that it will have an inspection crew in the Territory on 
Thursday, September 1st from 9am until 11am.  
 
The MTQ crew will be inspecting a culvert on Route 207 near the Suzanne 
River. There will be no hindrance to traffic. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to change due to 
weather conditions, operational constraints or work progression, and that it 
does not take part in the scheduling or cancellation of such works. 
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